Thank you fo all the eupportere and donore who have made our micgion to cupport
the Franklin Township area eateriee and the Front Line at the New Brunswick
hospitale possible. We appreciate your generogity mare than you can imagine,

and your suggestiong are always noted and taken into congideration.

FLAG of Somerget strives to support ag many neighborhood restaurante and Front
Line pergonnel ae our funding will allow. The equitable dietribution of the meale that
we arrange to have delivered i¢ left to the diceretion of the hoepital staff, in an effort
to focue on the area they feel hag the greatest need. We aleo schedule donationg
according fo the available timeg that we are given at each hogpital.

The hoepital staff membere that we have been blesced to work with during these
trying timee have an enormous amount of echeduling needs to consider. Thege
amazing men and women have been coordinating various donationg not only from
FLAG of Somerget, but aleo from numerous buginesees, groupe, and individuals.

So rest aseured in knowing that everyone ie in thie together, doing their beet to
nourigh ag many members of the Front Line ag poscible.

Thank you and stay safe

FLAG of Somerset

Support our Front Line and
our Local Restaurants

Follow us on Facebook at FLAG of Somerset,
or on Instragram at FLAG_Somenrset




